
From: Martin Dockrell <Martin.Dockrell@phe.gov.uk>  
Sent: Friday, October 1, 2021 3:52 PM 
To:  
Cc: Tobacco.Notifications <Tobacco.Notifications@phe.gov.uk>;  

 
Subject: RE: Tender update 
 

 
It has. The relevant manufacturers will be contacted in due course. 
 
M 
 
Martin Dockrell  
Tobacco Control Lead 
 
Of England’s 6 million smokers up to 
4 million will die as a result unless they quit. 
Read the evidence here https://doi.org/10.1186/s12916-015-0281-z 
 
07889 / 020   
 
From: Tobacco.Notifications  
Sent: Friday, October 1, 2021 10:47 AM 
To:  Martin Dockrell 
<Martin.Dockrell@phe.gov.uk> 
Subject: OFFICIAL: RE: Tender update 
 
OFFICIAL  
 
Good morning , 
 
I can confirm that the contract to test the characterising flavours of cigarettes notified to the UK has 
been awarded and testing will begin shortly. 
 
As a reminder, this communication will be published in line with the Department of Health and 
Social Care policy. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
Tobacco Notifications 
 
Tobacco and Related Products Regulations Competent Authority 
Office for Health Improvement and Disparities, Department of Health and Social Care 
Email: Tobacco.Notifications@phe.gov.uk     Tel: 020 3682 0519     www.gov.uk/DHSC    
Website: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/notification-of-tobacco-or-herbal-products-for-
smoking  
 
From:   
Sent: Friday, October 1, 2021 9:39 AM 



To: Martin Dockrell <Martin.Dockrell@phe.gov.uk> 
Cc: Tobacco.Notifications <Tobacco.Notifications@phe.gov.uk>;  

 
Subject: RE: Tender update 
 
Good morning Martin and hope you are well. 
 
Could you please let me now whether the contract below has now been let? 
 
With thanks and best wishes, 

 




